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To: Sen. Charlie Huggins
Subject: RE: Packer in the field

-----Original Message-----

From: Clifford Smith [mailto:clifford @triplecoutfittersalaska.com]
Sent: Wednesday, March 05, 2014 1:58 PM

To: Sen. Charlie Huggins

Subject: Packer in the field

Hello clifford smith here a APHA member, and contracting registered guided. Thanks for helping change the rules for
packers in the field. | do not wish it to get any more complicated than it already is with rules and regulations governing
us guides in our service based industry. Good luck and thanks clifford

Sent from my iPad



